
VP F&O Staff Meeting Notes 
October 3, 2017 

Craig Ness:  

 Tammye Curtis-Jones is no longer at Lamar University. We will use the TSUS legal counsel team 

(Nelly and Dr. Gomez) but please go through Craig Ness before reaching out to the system 

office. 

 The surplus wish list for hurricane victims has been put on hold. We need to talk to Kate 

Downing about putting a mechanism in place regarding a drop-off spot for anonymous 

donations for hurricane victims. 

 Our leadership retreat has been rescheduled for November 2. Calendar invites have been sent. 

 The new AVP for Enrollment Management is an internal candidate. 

 There are many positions coming available in Enrollment Management.  

 


